
From: Cecile Swart
To: Kirthi Peramaul
Subject: PROPOSED MINING OF QUARRY 6A AND THE ROAD UPGRADE OF MOLOTO ROAD
Date: Monday, 28 June 2021 20:45:55

Kirthi, 

I am unfortunately not for the proposed development that you have planned for our area.
There is just to much that I can not stand that will come with your development. The
increase in dust will further deteriorate the health of my loved ones that already suffers
with damaged lungs. The increase of people into our area which will automatically lead to
a higher crime rate. With the amount of traffic that will come with your development it
will no longer be save for the any of our children to move around safely. The  noise levels
will go up and that is definitely not why we live here. This does not even include
employment seakers that will swarm our properties yet again leaving us open to crime.
This will also severely impact the values of both of my properties that is directly impacted
by your proposed development.   The impact of your proposed development is just to high
for us to accept it any way. 

There are other options for your road that is just as suitable as your proposed road leading
to the quarry that has minimal impact on the surrounding properties. 

Me and my family therefore are not in favor for you planned development. 

Cecile Swart 
0829001066 
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